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Mrs. Mathieu		
Mrs. Godbey
Welcome: Good morning and welcome to our School Advisory Forum meeting. If you refer to our meeting agenda, you will see that we have an open agenda; is there anyone that has any questions or concerns regarding safety. 
Open Agenda: I would like to introduce our School Resource Officer, Officer Mike Valle; he would like to take a minute to introduce himself and to address safety concerns that he has noticed at the school. 
Good morning everyone, my name is Officer Valle. I am the new SRO here at Davie Elementary and I just wanted to take a minute to introduce myself. I try my best to make sure that I get to meet the students and parents here at school to try and build a good relationship with the community. I try to be out in the front of the school each morning at 7:30 and again in the afternoon during dismissal time. One thing that I want to address that I have noticed, and I know that it may seem a little trivial, is making the left turn when leaving the school. I just want to stress the importance of making sure that our students are always safe and to reiterate that only right turns are to be made. We have put big cones up as a reminder; however, they appear to get hit. Imagine if that was a child, and our mini Mustangs are much smaller than those cones. If I see it, I address each of the individuals that are making the illegal turns, so I am asking that you please spread the word that only right turns are to be made when leaving the school. If you go down to the stop sign near Gloria Dea, you can make a left turn and it will take you straight to Orange Drive. I thank you so much for helping to keep our students and our school safe. Are there any questions or concerns for me? I thank you so much for giving me the time to come and meet you and I will be at the end of the meeting if you would like to speak with me or just like to say hi.
Thank you so much Officer Valle. Are there any questions that you like to ask or any topics that you would like to discuss regarding safety? Well, I thank you so much for attending our School Advisory Forum meeting and that concludes our meeting for today. Thank you so much. 






























Next Meeting: May 23, 2019 ∙ 7:30am ∙ Media Center
